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27th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Easter/Spring Celebrations 2025 
 
As part of our Easter celebrations for this year, children in Years 1 to 6 are invited to 
decorate a hard-boiled egg.  These should be brought to school on Thursday 17th April  
2025, (which is the day before Good Friday and the Easter weekend) so they can be 
displayed in the school (the egg needs to be handed over to your child’s class teacher).  
Prizes will be awarded for the most creative Easter eggs!  Judging will take place on the 
same day. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
MRS D MCAUGHEY 
HEADTEACHER 

 

 


